
Hi George,

Hope you are having a good time there in Bali.  Did you
get your scuba license?

We are looking forward to seeing you on December 26. 
I already alerted the staff that you will be arriving in the
afternoon.  We will not arrive until after midnight, maybe
about 1:30AM so you will have the run of the house for
your self to enjoy.

The address is:  Jalan Banjar melayang pejeng Gianyar
Bali
Cell Phone for the manager is  +62 81999540741

Web site is http://www.villasantai.com/

Villa Santai is also on Google Maps.  https://
www.google.com/maps/place/Villa+Santai+Bali/
@-8.8103891,115.1380652,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m8!
3m7!1s0x2dd24529c1696e7d:0x5ae242d7d6959550!
5m2!4m1!1i2!8m2!3d-8.8103891!4d115.1402539

I think a taxi will find it.



Can't wait to see you in Ubud,

Love,

Ron


